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GULF STATES UTfLITIES COMPANY
P o S T O F F I C E B O X 2 9 51 . BEAUMONT. TEXAS 77704

AREAC00E 409 838-6631

July 23, 1985
RBG-21,605
File No. G9.5, Gl.17

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

River Bend Station - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458

During a recent review of the River Bend Station Physical
Security Plan, several editorial clarifications were required
concerning the use of the Nuclear Security Officer (Guard) instead of
the intended generic term, Security Officer (Guard or Watchperson).
The use of a Security Officer in lieu of a Nuclear Security Officer
is in accordance with 10CFR73. Therefore, this change in no way
decreases the response force capability.

The following Physical Security Plan pages are affected:

Page 2-6, Section 2.5.7, last sentence

Page 2-9, Section 2.5.8.5, first paragraph-first sentence,

second paragraph-second sentence

Page 6-11 and 6-12, Section 6.6.2.2, third paragraph-first
sentence, third paragraph-second sentence, third

paragraph-last sentence.

Page 6-12, Section 6.7.1, second paragraph-third sentence,

second paragraph-fourth sentence

These errors will be corrected in a future revision to the
Physical Security Plan.

Sincerely,

. f.
8507300225 850723
PDR ADOCK 0500 8

J. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels and Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group
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